
 

 

 

 

 

TOWN OF WILTON 

ADDENDUM NO. 3 

RFP #2022-11 

ISSUE DATE: January 13, 2023 

 

Request for Proposal to Replace 

Arrowhead Road Bridge - Bridge #05501 

Addendum No. 3 is being issued to all potential bidders to provide the items and 

attachments set forth herein which shall act to qualify, clarify or otherwise modify the 

Documents previously issued regarding the above referenced project. These items, 

whether of omission, addition, substitution, or clarification, shall be incorporated into the 

proposals submitted by all proposers, and receipt of this document and its attachments 

must be acknowledged in the space provided on the Proposer’s Schedule of Prices Form. 

Failure to do so may subject the Proposer to disqualification. 

 
Frank Smeriglio, PE 

Director of Public Works, Town Engineer 

Town of Wilton 

 

This addendum is being issued to answer the following question 

regarding the RFP to Replace Arrowhead Road Bridge. 

 

 
Question - If pre-auguring is required, please confirm pay limits will be from the bottom 

of footing to the rock elevation? 

Response – As indicated in Note 5 of Dwg S-06, pre-auguring may be utilized to 

facilitate pile driving between bottom of footing and bedrock if obstructions are present. 

The actual limits of pre-auguring, if deemed to be required at the site, shall be 

determined by the Engineer based on field conditions. An allowance of 400LF has been 

included for pre-auguring piles in the contract documents    

 


